
Wednesday 4th December 2019 

The Prince of Wales School Questionnaire for Parents and Carers - December 2019 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Every year we like to receive feedback about parent/carer perceptions of our school so that we can continue 
to improve.  
 
We would like to ask for your help in filling in a Parents and Carers Questionnaire before ​Wednesday 11th 
December 2019. 
 
You can do this by visiting  - 
 
https://forms.gle/3FrccvCXv84xbStw5  
 
Alternatively, you can complete the paper version below. 
 
PLEASE NOTE - ONE ENTRY SHOULD BE MADE PER CHILD ATTENDING THE PRINCE OF WALES SCHOOL 
 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 
 

Parent and Carer Questionnaire - December 2019 
 
Please read the following statements and tick the answer which best fits what you think about our school. 
 
My child is in Year………………………… 

 
 Strongly 

agree 
Agree Disagree 

Strongly 
disagree 

Don’t know 
or N/A 

My child is happy at school      

My child feels safe at school      

My child is making good 
progress at school 

    
 

My child is well looked after at 
school 

    
 

My child is taught well at school      

My child receives appropriate 
homework for their age 

    
 

I receive valuable information 
about my child’s progress 

    
 

 
 

https://forms.gle/3FrccvCXv84xbStw5


 
 Strongly 

agree 
Agree Disagree 

Strongly 
disagree 

Don’t know 
or N/A 

The school makes sure its pupils 
are well behaved 

    
 

The school deals effectively with 
bullying. 

    
 

The school is well led and 
managed. 

    
 

The school responds well to any 
concerns I raise. 

    
 

The school makes good 
provision for after-school 
activities for children. 

    
 

The school provides a wide 
range of educational visits and 
activities. 

    
 

I would recommend this school 
to another parent. 

Yes  No  
 

 
 

If you want to explain any of your answers, or if there is anything else you want the school leadership 
team to know, please do tell us about this below. It will help in use making possible changes and is a 

valuable source of information for us to have. 
 

 
Please return all completed questionnaires to the School Office before ​Wednesday 11th December 2019. 


